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February 2, 2012

Dear Jason,

| want to thank Schleppers Moving & Storage for agreeing to partner with
us this year on Sunday, July 15, 2012 for American Friends of Rabin
Medical Center’s second annual NYC Schlep: Jewish Breast & Ovarian
Cancer 5K Run/Walk in Battery Park, New York City.

We look forward to your participating and sponsoring us in our 2" annual
NYC Schlep which will be taking place on Sunday, July 15™ 2012. We
would also appreciate you lending us 10-20 of your workers to help
volunteer on the day of the event the help us make the NYC Schlep and
even bigger success. | would appreciate the opportunity to further
discuss this with you, so | will be in touch with you soon or feel free to
please contact me at 212.279.2522 or jplaut@afrmc.org.

We are asking for your support to-assist israel’s Rabin Medical Center in
the international fight against breast and ovarian cancers. Last July two
hundred people ran and walked as together we raised over $60,000 from
700 donors. Your help publicizing our event and providing us with
volunteers and a moving truck for the event helped to make the NYC
Schlep an overwhelming success.

Thanks to your involvement, last year’s inaugural NYC Schlep was a
greater success than we could have imagined. | look forward to the

opportunity to work with you again on the 2012 NYC Schlep!

Please let me know when we can speak or meet to further firm up our
partnership.

With the deepest and most sincere gratitude,

Joshua Eli Plaut and the staff at AFRMC




